
 

 

 
September 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Year 7 Languages Day 
 
Towards the end of this term the Modern Languages Curriculum Area will be organising a series of Languages 
Days for all Year 7 students. The normal timetable will be suspended to allow the whole of Year 7 to take part 
in one special day of language-based activities.  If your child is in 7AC, 7JNO, 7CF, or 7RCH this will be on 
Wednesday 25 September. If your child is in 7JPD, 7SHO or 7FWJ this will be on Thursday 26 September. 
 
Students will enjoy sample lessons of some new languages, such as Italian, Portuguese, French or German, 
and complete an arts and crafts activity involving a foreign language. They will also have the opportunity to 
hear about the benefits of learning a modern foreign language in today’s society and about the importance of 
the global dimension.  
 
The school is unable to fund the day in its entirety and therefore we are asking for a voluntary contribution of 
just £2.00. This will help cover the cost of resources for the day, including arts and craft materials, prizes, 
tasting samples of foreign food and any additional teaching material required.  
 
Year 7 Languages Day has been hugely successful in the past. The lessons involve language learning but 
other exciting activities too, including competitions, games, quizzes, dancing, food tasting, singing and music 
with lots of prizes to be won! We are hoping to repeat the success of previous years and enable your child to 
benefit from a very informative and enjoyable event. 
 
Please complete the attached form as soon as possible and return it to your child’s Spanish teacher in a sealed 
envelope clearly labelled on the front with your child’s name, form and Year 7 Languages Day. Payment can 
be made via the schools’ online payment system. If you are experiencing financial difficulties please contact 
myself cadamsons@congletonhigh.com or Mrs Triner in the finance office ktriner@congletonhigh.com 
 
Please note that this event takes place within normal school hours and full uniform should be worn as usual. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 

 
 
Miss C Adamsons 
Deputy Curriculum Team Leader for Modern Foreign languages 
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Reply Slip – Re: Year 7 Languages Day –  
Wednesday 25 September and Thursday 26 September 2024 

 
 
 
Student Name: ________________________________________________Tutor Group: ____________ 
 
To be completed and returned to your child’s Spanish teacher in an envelope clearly labelled on the front 
with your child’s name, form and Year 7 Languages Day  
     
I give permission for my child to take part in the Year 7 Languages Day on Wednesday 25 September/ 
Thursday 26 September (Date determined by which form they are in – there is no choice!) 
 
 
Signed: …………………………………………………………………………………………………………… Dated: ………………………………… 
              Parent/Carer 
 

 


